
THE BSR BUZZ 
April 2018    The newsletter with all the buzz about BSR! 

THE BUZZ FROM OUR PRESIDENT – THE BUZZ IS BACK! 

Welcome to Spring! (I think). I hope the good weather is here to stay and 

that we can start to get the pool ready for another great season. We are 

excited that in less than 60 days we will be opening our gates and 

welcoming families to the best pool in Bowie! We hope that you excited to 

get back on deck, in the water and start making summer memories! 

VOLUNTEER DAYS – GETTING READY FOR SUMMER 

This Saturday (April 21st) will be our first CLEAN-UP day and we will be 

gathering at the pool at 9am to clean up the stick and tree limb debris left by 

recent storms, to do a little touch up painting, to get the snack bar ready for 

inspection and to begin the process of getting our pool ready for visitors and 

members alike. Please plan to donate a couple of hours of your time to help 

the Pool and Grounds committee get things ready for opening day. 

SIGN UP A FRIEND AND GET $50 BACK  

What would you do with $50 right now? I am sure you have a multitude of 

ways that you could spend $50. Well, if you get a friend to join BSR this year 

and they include your name on their Membership application, then we will 

give you back $50. You can either get a free 10-Punch Guest Pass to use all 

season, or you can get a nice crisp $50 bill. If you get 10 friends to sign up 

this season we will give your ENTIRE maintenance fee back to you! Start 

inviting friends to BSR and start saving! 

YARD SALE AND OPEN HOUSE – MAY 12TH  

Our Spring Yard Sale (8am-1pm) and Open House (11am-2pm) will 

be on Saturday, May 12th. We will have a rain date of May 19th.   Looking 

to clean out a few things around your house from your spring cleaning. Why 

not get a table at our spring yard sale and at the same time invite friends to 

our open house!! 

The future of our club is dependent on our members adding new members.  

We need your help to invite more people to join BSR.  We are asking each 

member to think about 5 people whom you can invite to visit BSR at our 

Open House on May 12th. Bring your friends to tour of all we have to offer, 

learn all about our swim team, amazing social events have them find out 

why BSR is the best pool in Bowie!  

WHATS HAPPENING 
THIS MONTH AT 

BSR? 

Come join the fun as we get ready to 

open the pool. 

 

MEMBERSHIP FEES 

ARE DUE ON MAY 1st 

Gentle reminder that all fees are 

due by May 1st. Please send your 

payment to PO BOX 499, Bowie, 

MD, 20718 

 

 

CLEAN UP DAY 
Sat April 21st 9am-1pm 

It is time to blow out the cobwebs 

and clean up the pool. Plan to help 

us clear away the trash and get 

ready for opening day. 

 

 

Wouldn’t your friends look great sitting 

here next to you this summer!!  Invite 

them to join BSR! 

 



SWIM TEAM NEWS 

We are excited to welcome back Stacy Millspaugh as our head coach. We are 

finalizing the remaining coaching staff and volunteers for this season. 

Welcome to Tim Smith as our Swim Team coordinator. 

If you are interested in helping with the team please contact Tim Smith at 

swimming@bsrbarracudas.com. The Swim program schedules will be 

available at our Open House and will be posted on the BSR website. 

PAY YOUR MAINTENANCE FEE AND SIGN UP A FRIEND  

If you have not sent that check in, please download the Maintenance form 

from our website and send it in with your payment before May 1st, 2018. If 

payment is not received before May 1st you will be liable for a late fee.  

If you would prefer to pay in installments, please contact the membership 

team at membership@bsrbarracudas.com for information on how to do this. 

 

Our membership categories and rates are listed below. Please feel free to 

share these with friends as you invite them to check out BSR this summer.  

 

2018 Season Rates 

Annual family membership dues:  $540.00 

Annual Single membership dues: $285.00 

 

Seasonal family dues:  $600.00 

Seasonal single dues:  $300.00 

 

10 Punch Guest Pass  $45.00 

 

 

IMPORTANT DATES – PUT THEM ON YOUR FRIDGE!: 

May 1st 2018 –   ALL membership dues should be received    (fees will be assessed for late payments) 

May 26th 2018 -  Opening day!    (entrance may be denied for non-payment) 

 
May 29th 2018 -   Swim team practice begins    (afternoon practices) 

 
June 2nd 2018 -   Join us at Bowiefest    (please consider volunteering at our booth at Bowiefest) 

 

BSR is a family friendly pool in the heart of Bowie.  
Filled with laughter and friendship, there is no better place to spend 

warm summer nights and make summer memories that last a lifetime 

 

 

 

 
Do you know a family looking for a 
swim team? Tell them about BSR’s 

winning swim team!  
 

 The 2018 PMSL  
Saum-Hilton Award winners 

 

Contact Us 

Belair Swim & Racquet Club 

PO BOX 499 

Bowie, MD, 20718 

301-262-3349 

 

membership@bsrbarracudas.com 

 

www.bsrbarracudas.com 

 

www.facebook.com/belairswimandracq
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